
PO Box 6030, Diamondhead, MS 39525

July 5, 2013

City of Franklin
Dept. of Planning & Economic Development
70 E. Monroe St.
Franklin) IN 46131
Attn: Krista M. Linke, Planning Director

Re: Rexam Consumer Plastics Inc.
1900 Musicland DL, Franklin, IN 46131

Ms. Linke,
On behalf of out client, Rexam Consumer Plastics, Inc., we are requesting a Waiver of Non-Compliance
for the Personal Property abatements associated with Resolution # 2010-05 and Resolution # 2012-08.
Bald Eagle Consulting Inc. files the Personal Property returns for this facility. The abatements were
handled by the plant personnel. A lack of communication between the two resulted in the Personal
property returns being filed without attaching the abatements for the tax years ending March 1, 2011 and
March 1,2012. After discussing the matter with Ms. Sandy Pendleton, Personal Property Manager,
Johnson County IN Assessor's Office, Rexam will need the Waiver of Non-Compliance in order for her
to correct and amend the two returns in question.

Please accept our deepest apology for the error. We respectfully request that the City of Franklin
Department of Economic Development and the Franklin City Council grant the Waiver of Non-
Compliance for abatements associated with Resolutions 2010-05 & 2012-08.

It is understood that the City of Franklin Economic Development Commission will meet on Tuesday,
July 10,2013 and will hear this matter.at that time. I am unable to attend this meeting and respectfully
request that this letter be read in my absence. Should the Commission see the need, I will be available
for a conference call that morning to answer any questions. It is also understood, that the Franklin City
Council will meet on Monday, July 15,2013 to hear this request. I have been informed that my
presence at that meeting will not be necessary.

If any questions or concerns arise in the meantime, please feel free to call me at 847.662.7575

Sincerely,

Thomas A. Sislow, CFP
Email: TSislow@ BaldEagleCLcom


